NARBERTH TOWN COUNCIL

Minutes of the Meeting of Narberth Town Council’s Christmas Lights Committee  held in the Library, Narberth, on Tuesday 11th February 2020.

PRESENT:  Cllrs: 
C Walters, D Norcross, G Meredydd, D Rigby.
159/20
APOLOGIES:  (Agenda item 1)
Apologies were received from Cllrs: R Platt, M Platt and E Rogers.
160/20
 WESTERN SERVICES:  (Agenda item 2)

Brian and Simon gave the Committee their finding from last year’s Christmas Light and stated that in their opinion the motifs are beyond economical repair.  There were 30 motifs erected in the town and the Committee and Contractors discussed the options of purchasing or hiring motifs for future years.  

Whilst at the meeting, Simon sent a report on the issues identified to the Clerk via email.  The Clerk stated that she would forward this on to the Committee members.  The Contractors discussed the benefits of using catenary wire for the festoons which can be left up all year round and the lights or the bunting can be attached to this.  

It was agreed that Western Services would forward the Clerk prices for purchasing and hiring motifs and also a price for the Anchor point testing. 
Signed ………………………………………..
Date ………………………..
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